
September 15, 2023
Daily work progress

On September 13 of the current year specialists of the SI ”
Agriculture Entrepreneurship Development” within the framework
of  the  Strengthening  Resilience  of  the  Agriculture  Sector
Project held a working meeting in the hall of the Food and
Agriculture Organization of the United Nations (FAO) with the
international  advisor,  Doctor  of  Biological  Sciences  Elena
Shamrikova, involved in the work of the project.

During the meeting the specialists paid special attention to
the  issues  of  purchasing  laboratory  equipment  of  TAAS
Institute of Soil Science and Agrochemistry on the basis of
sub-component 3.2 Soil Fertility Management and wanted to take
a look at the laboratory condition of the institution.

Afterwards, on 14.09.2023 the delegation inspected the current
state  of  the  centralized  laboratory  of  the  Institute  and
expressed the opinion that the laboratory of the scientific
institution is in need of repair and does not meet modern
requirements.

As part of the project, in addition to equipping laboratories,
these laboratories are also to be renovated.



 


